NEWS

UPDATE 090ct24
Inspiration of JAPAN

ANASL W
y

Winter 2024 Aircraft Change
with No Premium Economy

We would like to inform you that All Nippon Airways (ANA) is updating its aircraft type for
flights departing during Winter 2024 (October 27, 2024 to March 29, 2025) to/from Haneda -
Jakarta due to aircraft equipment planning.

There will be changes regarding seat configuration as well.
Check-in Counter, Lounge Access & Priority Bag Tag will still be provided for those who have
already issued tickets in Premium Economy class.

https://www.ana.co.jp/id/id/travel-information/seat-map/b787-8/

Route Depart Confiauration Premium
Flight No on/after g Economy

HND=CGK Current B787-9 C40/PY14/Y192 YES
o 270CT24 - 29MAR25

(NH855/NH856)
B787-8 C42/Y198

*The above flights schedule are subject to change
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